CORRESPONDENCE
9/21/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 08080-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Monday, September 21, 2020 8:22 AM

To: ‘huntrosofsparta@gmail.com’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Hunter Ardern

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: huntrosofsparta@everyactioncustom.com <huntrosofsparta@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:36 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida PSC Commissioners,

I'm planning on getting solar panels and net metering is one of the things that will help us pay for it. Why should we go
through a complex, wasteful, outdated, and destructive process to get power when we can generate it ourselves and
use excess to help others. My house was under the eye wall of Sally and has no power. I'm an adjuster and I'm currently
working Laura in Lake Charles. | need to get home to patch my roof, as well as my neighbor's, but we have no power and
| have to get these people who lost everything in Laura their estimates. Having solar would cure that problem and net
metering would help pay for it. This is a national issue, as well as a state issue. We should be working to make sure every
house in FL has solar. It's Florida. There's more sun than coal and gas.

Sincerely,

Hunter Arden

Pensacola, FL 32507
huntrosofsparta@gmail.com





